
To our Canadian 

friends and families, 

we can’t express in 

words just how much 

you are missed. With 

over HALF of our 

Blue Haven Communi-

ty  composed of our friends from across the 

border, please continue to stay safe and help stop 

the spread so we can be reunited soon. Every one 

of our Blue Haven families is what make our 

campground so special. The comradery and commu-

nity is what sets us apart from everyone else! We 

hope to see everyone soon! 

Kid’s SUPER BINGO! 
Join us up at the Clubhouse, 

Saturday, September 5 at 

10am sharp for the final Kid’s 

Bingo of the season. Please 

register with Tim or Dave in 

the office to reserve your spot! 
Remember to bring a parent with you and everyone 

please wear your mask! W will see all of the kids soon! 

2021 Site Contract Update 

We are ready to begin the process of renewing 

sites for the 2021 season. Please contact us at 

either office to make your deposit which covers 

the off season storage of your camper and to 

hold your site for the upcoming Camping Season. 

There will be no increase for 2021 sites if the 

deposit is paid this fall before we close.  

Happy Anniversary  
We would like to wish a VERY special anniversary 

to the couples listed below - enjoy your weekend! 

 8/13: Mark & Cindy Connelly (Belated) 

 8/21: Julie & James Coyle 

 8/25: Brandon & Kirstie Lynn Poupore 

 8/31: Carol & Bill Davies 

 8/31: Dodie & Jim Coyle 

 9/6 Kristen McKenzie & Steven Seminick 

 

  September 3, 2020 Edition 

Farewell to Gary! Gary has 

proven to be a valuable asset to our 

community over his five years with 

us. Everything from mowing lawns, 

facility upkeep, and Guest Services. 

He will be missed by many! Good luck 

in Florida!    

Camping the ORIGINAL Social Distancing! 
We have a very busy weekend with almost 20 reser-

vations expected to arrive over the next few days! 

We even have a waiting list! Let’s show our weekend 

guests just how special our community is here at Blue 

Haven! Maybe we can get a couple more seasonal 

guests out of this! Outdoor events and activities are 

soaring this summer! Let’s take these uncertain times 

and create long lasting memories for you and your 

family by taking advantage of beauty and activities 

that our area has to offer! Sometimes the perfect 

vacation can be right in your own back yard or your 

favorite campground! Our site rentals for both 

seasonal and overnighters are at an all-time high! On 

behalf of our Blue Haven staff and families, please 

welcome to the park the following new guests just 

from the last few weeks: 
 Taylor & Josh Wright - Autumn 19 

 Kris Eney - Cedar 3 

 Nicole Rock - Pinewood 22 

 Jennifer Lashway - Maple 18 

 Austin Reyell - Hillside 27 

 Chad Seguin - Willow 2 

 Karen Moody - Autumn 23 

 Joseph & Tammy Braun - Cedar 13 

Happy Birthday 
Several are celebrating birthdays this week: 

 9/6: Debbie Wong 

 9/6: Cathy Boulerice 

 9/6: Guy Thompson 

 9/8; Jack Gammon 

 9/8: Norman Rowley 

 9/9: Scot Nolan 

 9/10: Roxanne Magera 

 9/11: David Pellerin 

 9/11: Colleen O’Donnell 



Value Added Services Available: 
With so many new campers in the park this year, 

some may not be aware of some of the additional 

value added benefits available to you: 

 Propane Filling Station - we offer pick up, and 

delivery (for a small fee) for added convenience.  

 100 Pound Propane Tanks - tired of frequently 

filling your small tanks or running out when it is 

inconvenient? We offer 100# propane tanks for 

your convenience - see the office for details. 

 Service Department - We have a highly trained 

service department that take pride in their 

work. If you have something that needs to be 

looked at, out trained professionals are here to 

assist you! Call or stop by to get started! 

 Winterizations! 

 Vacation Home Sales - Looking to upgrade? We 

have access to many different options for you! 

Best of all, by purchasing from us, you can take 

advantage of our exclusive “Price Club” pricing! 

Call or text 518-563-1983 for more information 

 Parts and Accessories - We offer a dedicated 

Parts Staff for all of your camping needs! Call 

for info and pricing before you shop elsewhere! 

 Signs available - We are proud to introduce a 

new business venture. Plattsburgh Creative 

Signs is your one-stop-shop for your sign needs. 

This can be as simple as a sign for your 

campsite, a decal for your car or new signs for 

your business. For more information or to 

request a consultation with us, please email us 

at: 

 info@plattsburghcreativesigns.com 

 or call us directly at 518-324-SIGN. 

Looking for a New Camper? 
While the Camping season is beginning to wrap up, 

you can beat the Spring Rush and still enjoy beauty 

of fall camping in a NEW or 

NEW-TO-YOU camper! 

Stop by our Indoor Show-

room located at 60 Trade 

Road in Plattsburgh to see 

how we can make this 

happen for you! Or simply 

call ahead for an appoint-

ment! 

 

Late Season Specials 
With all of the interest this has generated, we are 

extending the Mid-Season special. With the border 

being closed and the uncertainty of when it will 

reopen, we have had a lot of concerns about your 

summer homes and golf carts. We have come up with 

plans to take care of your cart and your Summer 

home Inspection: 

 Camper Inspection: Special Price of $79-95 

+tax and will work as follows: 

 We will inspect the trailer for any signs 

of rodents 

 We will inspect the trailer for any signs 

of water damage from leaks. 

 Once the inspection is complete, we will 

report our findings with our suggestions 

on how to handle any issues 

 The pricing will cover the inspection only. 

 Call for pricing if your camper has a 

cover on it 

 PRE-PAID GOLF CART SPECIAL: we will put 

your golf cart back in storage (INSIDE) and 

offer some additional value added benefits to 

include: 

 Checking the air pressure in all of the 

tires and top off as needed. 

 Checking fluid level in all of the batteries 

and topping off as needed 

 Charging batteries and having them ready 

for storage 

 Rinse off carts of any dust  

 Storing golf carts inside until May 2021 

 INCLUDES the 2021 cart registration 

 SPECIAL PRICE 

 $159.99+tax! 
 

Camp Reminders: 


